
 
Summer Program 2019  -  Week 2 

“Around the World” 

This past week our group of children enjoyed learning about some of the traditions, 
foods, clothing, and music from around the world.  We traveled to Egypt, India, 
China, Italy, and to the United States.  Below are just a few of the works that were 
available for the children to enjoy throughout the week.  
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
The children enjoyed preparing their own snack by cutting up, peeling, and serving 
fresh fruits that are native to the countries we focused on this week.  They sampled 
kiwi that is native to China, cut up mango from India, served and sampled black and 
green olives from Italy, figs from Egypt, and blueberries which are native to the 
United States.  Almost everyone sampled something that they have never tried 
before! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
We also enjoyed a special presentation from storyteller Diane Edgecomb. She did 3 
great stories with our group.  One of the stories featured Anansi the entertaining 
Spider from Africa and his web-spinning adventures.  He helps set free all the people 
and their stories that have been held captive by the invisible snake and fairy! 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for a wonderful week! 
Ms. Andrea and Miss Jessica  

 
 
 
 
 


